October 10, 2003

Director 

Advanced Technology Initiative/Precision Forestry Cooperative 

The Advanced Technology Initiative (ATI), established by the Washington state legislature, created the Precision Forestry Cooperative at the College of Forest Resources, University of Washington.  The College is looking for a well-established scientist to serve as Director of the Cooperative.  This is a tenured faculty position at the professor level.  The Cooperative promotes application of advanced technologies in the forestry sector in the State of Washington, thereby improving competitiveness of the forest products industry while at the same time sustaining forest values and meeting or exceeding regulatory requirements.  The Cooperative has a strong program in application of remote sensing technologies to address natural resource issues.  Examples include the use of large-scale aerial photos, LIDAR, and IFSAR techniques (please see www.precisionforestry.org for more details).  The Cooperative has a strong interest in expanding research in the areas of silvicultural and ecological engineering, satellite image analysis, mechatronics, and decision support systems.  The current budget consists of $1,000,000 of permanent state and externally-generated research funds.  

The Director is responsible for leading the Cooperative and ATI as a world-class center, for guiding research into new technologies and, most importantly, for promoting collaborative research with the user community.  The Director is expected to increase external funding to maintain a self-sustaining funding base, and manage all facets of the Cooperative including its budgets and staff.  The Director is expected to assemble and provide liaison with a Cooperative research advisory board.  The Director is expected to have an active research program.  Teaching will likely constitute less than 25% of the Director’s responsibilities.  The Cooperative involves faculty from several units on campus including Forest Resources, Earth and Space Sciences and Civil and Environmental Engineering.  A joint appointment with Forest Resources and one of the other named units is envisioned, consistent with the Director's background.  The USDA Forest Service and the USGS have active cooperative research units in remote sensing and visualization located on campus, and the Director will maintain active collaboration with these as well as other UW cooperators.

The Director must possess an extensive background in natural resource science and management and the application of remote sensing and/or advanced technology to natural resource problems.  Administrative experience is required and a PhD degree is desired, although extensive and applicable work experience may be substituted. 

Availability:
July 1, 2004 or until position is filled

Contact:
  
Professor David Briggs, Chair of Search Committee



College of Forest Resources



Box 352100



University of Washington



Seattle, WA 98195-2100



dbriggs@u.washington.edu



206 543-1581 


